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5th of September 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Staffing News 
 
I am writing to inform you that Ms Susan Galloway, Depute Headteacher, will be leaving Bellahouston Academy and 
moving on to a new role as Education Manager in Argyll and Bute Council next week. Ms Galloway has made an 
outstanding contribution to our school in her three years here; she has been a truly exceptional colleague to staff 
within our school and learning community, and a great many pupils and families have benefitted from her support and 
care. She represents the very best of Bellahouston Academy, embodies our values, and will be greatly missed; we 
wish her every success in her new role. 
 
Mr Struan Atha, currently Principal Teacher of Pastoral Care for Arran House, will take on Acting Depute Headteacher 
responsibilities for the moment. An Acting Principal Teacher of Pastoral Care appointment (filling Mr Atha’s current 
role) will be made early next week. I will write again in due course to confirm staffing changes arising from this 
process. 
 
In light of the above, our House Teams, from Monday the 9th of September, are as follows: 
 

 Arran Iona Mull Skye 

PTPC TBC Ms L. 
Kennedy 

Ms A. Summers (Mon-Tues) 
Mr M. Ruiseil (Weds-Fri) 

Ms S.   
Rashid 

DHT Mr S. Atha 
(Acting) 

Mr M. 
Macdonald 

Ms C.  
Cutler 

Ms L. 
Galloway 

 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Barry Mochan 
Headteacher 
Bellahouston Academy 
 
Tel: 0141 582 0030 
Email: BMochan@bellahoustonacademy.glasgow.sch.uk 


